
Sophomore & Junior  

Bulletin #1 

Who are your counselors? 

Last names with: 
A-G 

Karon Nation 

knation@g.oconee.k12.sc.us 

 

H-O 

Cari Carter 

Director of Guidance 

clcarter@g.oconee.k12.sc.us 

 

P-Z 

Michelle Williams 

amwilliams@g.oconee.k12.sc.us 

 

Career Specialist 

Nickie Powell 

cnpowell@g.oconee.k12.sc.us 

 

Clerk 

Rachel Cannon 

rcannon@g.oconee.k12.sc.us 

STAY IN TOUCH WITH GUIDANCE 

Facebook: SHS Bobcat Guidance 

TEXT Alerts:  Text the message @6744e7 to the number 810810 
 

Class of 2020: 
Emails: http://goo.gl/forms/Uu0S4FnArhJ4cX3f2  

Class of 2021: 

Emails: https://goo.gl/forms/XFNaromJLNZakaou2  

PSAT 

All Sophomores will take the PSAT 

on Wednesday, October 10 

 

Juniors 

Need practice for the SAT? 

Want to qualify as a National Merit 
Scholar? 

11th graders need to sign up to take the 
PSAT in Guidance with Ms. Cannon by 

September 28 

Test date is also October 10 

(~75 seats available) 

The Cost is $16.  
Waivers are available to eligible students.   

PSAT Practice is available @ https://
collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/

psat-nmsqt-psat-10/practice 

http://www.facebook.com/SenecaGudiance
http://goo.gl/forms/Uu0S4FnArhJ4cX3f2
https://goo.gl/forms/XFNaromJLNZakaou2
https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/psat-nmsqt-psat-10/practice
https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/psat-nmsqt-psat-10/practice
https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/psat-nmsqt-psat-10/practice


Sophomores 

 

 

 

Attention: Creative Writers, Ballet Dancers, Actors, 
Musicians, and Visual Artists!   

 
A representative from SCGSAH in Greenville 

will be on campus to talk about their summer and  
residential programs on Friday, September 21   

at 11:45 am. 
 

If you are interested in learning about programs that 
provide pre-professional training  

in your art area, 
then be sure to sign up in guidance to attend their 

presentation! 

Juniors College Fair 
Juniors will attend the College Fair at 
Southern Wesleyan University on Mon-
day, September 24.  The College Fair 
is a great opportunity to meet Admis-
sions personnel from colleges through-
out the Southeastern Region.   
 

*Opt-out forms are due in guidance  
by Monday, September 17 

 
Questions?   

See Ms. Powell in guidance. 

 

 

 

Johns Hopkins will be hosting its 2nd annual      

Humanities Overnight  in spring 2019  on  Mon-

day, March 4–Tuesday, March 5.  They will wel-

come a small group of high school juniors with an 

expressed interest in the humanities to their un-

dergraduate Homewood campus in Baltimore, 

Maryland.  See your counselor for additional in-

formation about this program! 

 

 

 

 

 

HOBY State Leadership Seminars are 
for sophomore students who want 
to develop their leadership talents 
and become stronger leaders in 
their communities.  If you want to 
know more about this program or to 
pick up an application, come by 
guidance. 


